From: Ethington, Ruth on behalf of Planning

To: Cleveland, Julie
Subject: FW: Madison Yard support from Hill Farm
Date: Monday, June 29, 2020 3:28:15 PM

From: Kelly Faber <kfaber@tfewines.com>
Sent: Monday, June 29, 2020 1:34 PM

To: Planning <planning@cityofmadison.com>
Subject: Madison Yard support from Hill Farm

Caution: This email was sent from an external source. Avoid unknown links and attachments.

Planning Department,

| would like to offer my support of the proposed Madison Yards Block 3 project. As a resident near
the proposed development, we have followed the project over the past couple of years and are
supportive of the proposed residential and retail uses. We feel this project will be a positive
development for our neighborhood and would encourage the Plan Commission to approve the
project so that development may proceed. The job creation by this project will also be a positive for
the city and the community.

We are in favor of the overall design and would really like to see this property developed soon.
Sincerely,

Kelly Faber

Kelly Faber, CSW | Field Development Manager
Trinchero Family Estates

Mobile: 1-414-313-7919

kfaber@tfewines.com
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